
Dear Members,

In August of 2011, BUCKEYE ROOFING replaced shingles on all five buildings.  Nine 
members decided to have their skylights replaced at their own expense, eleven 
members decided not have skylights replaced.  Recently some members are 
experiencing leaks from the skylights.  BUCKEYE ROOFING has been contacted and 
will address the leaks.  Since they will be on location and if any member is interested in 
replacing the original skylights, contact George from BUCKEYE ROOFING at 
330-309-3870.

Please be reminded the original skylights are 28 years old and are the responsibility of 
the unit owners.

Regards,

ABVCA TRUSTEES


